"?VAUGHAN

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE - November 6, 2013
ROAD RECONSTRUCTION AND WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT ON MCKENZIE STREET
COMMENT SHEET

NAME:

ADDRESS:

PHONE: BUS ( ) HOME ( )

GENERAL COMMENTS:

WAS THE SESSION INFORMATIVE? YES/NO
WERE THE STAFF HELPFUL? YES/NO
WERE YOUR QUESTIONS ADDRESSED? YES/NO

WHERE DID YOU HEAR ABOUT THE MEETING?
(i.e. Newspaper, Signs, Neighbour, etc.)

OTHER COMMENTS:

Please forward comments to: Telephone: 905-832-8585, Ext 8756
Mr. Colin Cassar, C.E.T. Fax:  905-303-2043

Senior Engineering Assistant E-mail: colin.cassar@vaughan.ca
City of Vaughan

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan ON L6A 1T1

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy
Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.



